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Dear Henry Families,


Students are approaching the end of the first quarter this week. It seems like yesterday that
students were walking down the halls with new backpacks and great big smiles for the
beginning of the 2022-2023 school year. This quarter our Gila Monsters have started the
foundation for a successful school year with classroom lessons, OMA instruction, Imagine
Learning Interventions, Character Strong lessons, small group instruction, learning our 4 B’s,
PBIS recognition, our Scholastic Book Fair and many more layers of learning.
Students last full day is Thursday, October 6, and there is no school on Friday, October 7, as
this is a Teacher Grading Day. Fall Break will take place October 10-14, and school does
resume on Monday, October 17.
We are immensely proud of our students and team for their hard work this quarter. Have
restful and enjoyable Fall Break.






Respectfully,
Principal, Thomas Heminger
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UPCOMING EVENTS
10/07/2022: Grading Day, NO SCHOOL


10/10/2022 - 10/14/2022 : Fall Break, NO School


10/27/2022: Peter Piper Pizza Boo Bash, 5-7 pm, Old Spanish Trail

PARENTVUE ACCOUNTS
Your Parentvue account is your link to your students classes, attendance, grades, and on line
registration. To learn how to set up and navigate your ParentVue account, go the to the home
page of the Henry website and look for the link under parent information. If you have any
questions please call the office at 731-4700.

MORNING DROP OFF
The cafeteria serves breakfast each morning. If you would like your child to have breakfast,
please drop them off at 7:15 for them to have time to eat and get to class on time.

PARENTING CLASSES
We are happy to share that Anna Henry is collaborating with Casa De Los Niños to offer Triple
P Positive Parenting classes to parents and caregivers. Triple P Positive Parenting can help
you: (1) encourage behavior you like, (2) deal with problem behavior, (3) become confident as a
parent, (4) be realistic about parenting, and (5) take care of yourself! The attached flyer from
the Triple P Positive Parenting program shares their top parenting tips. If any
parents/caregivers are interested in this class or would like more information, please reach
out to our School Social Worker, Candelaria Lochner (Candelaria.Lochner@tusd1.org). We will
work with Casa De Los Niños to coordinate this class; date, time and location are TBD.
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